
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the guideline for the Master of Arts in 
Tourism and Hospitality Management. 

On October 21st, 2020, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences held the guideline for the 
Master of Arts in Tourism and Hospitality Management for advice to the students who are 
interested in to study in the Master degree and guide for the career jobs for the 4th year students 
from the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences.  In this, the Master's degree still open to 
apply. 

If you are interested, please contact for more information: 

     Khun Wanida  02 160 1285 

     Khun Aimorn 02 160 1282 

     Dr. Supasak Ngaoprasertwong 096 881 7165 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/MTIHMSSRU 


